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Baptisms  

Blake Levendusky and Blair Levendusky, children of Ryan and Jess Levendusky on August 22, 
2020  

Mutual Ministry  

I met with my Mutual Ministry team on Tuesday, August 18 to touch base since we 
haven’t met since before the beginning of the pandemic. We discussed how the pandemic had 
affected my ministry as well as other topics.  

Vacation  

Kyle and I enjoyed a week of vacation at the end of August. It was nice to get away and 
to spend some time together.  

Racial Justice Training  

On Tuesday, September 1, I attended the synod’s training on racial justice. The training 
is required for all rostered leaders in our synod, but I am grateful for the opportunity to expand 
my learning and better fulfill my call to advocate for justice. It was held on zoom, but we were 
able to discuss this important topic in breakout rooms. I was grateful for this time with 
colleagues to unpack and discuss in a smaller group.  

Covid-19 Task Force and Worship Team  

Both groups have been discussing logistics and formulating plans for opening the 
building for in-person indoor worship.  

Upcoming events 

On September 13, Kelly Falck and I will be hosting a new member meet up, which will be an 
opportunity for folks new to Trinity to get acquainted with us. Additionally, I am finalizing 
details and dates for the October Week of Service at Trinity in the next week.  

 

 


